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both values and interests over time have led to the
broadening of exceptions to sovereign prerogative, such
as jus cogens, universal jurisdiction, and humanitarian
intervention. With little prospect of these long term
trends diminishing in either momentum or scope, this
book weighs in to consider the enduring importance of
sovereignty.
Freshwater Microplastics Martin Wagner 2017-11-21 This
book is open access under a CC BY 4.0 license. This
volume focuses on microscopic plastic debris, also
referred to as microplastics, which have been detected
in aquatic environments around the globe and have
accordingly raised serious concerns. The book explores
whether microplastics represent emerging contaminants in
freshwater systems, an area that remains
underrepresented to date. Given the complexity of the
issue, the book covers the current state-of-research on
microplastics in rivers and lakes, including analytical

Glossary of Osteopathic Terminology Rebecca Giusti
2017-01-10
Autotrophic Bacteria Hans Günter Schlegel 1989
Scientific and Technical Aerospace Reports 1970 Lists
citations with abstracts for aerospace related reports
obtained from world wide sources and announces documents
that have recently been entered into the NASA Scientific
and Technical Information Database.
Guidelines for Perinatal Care American Academy of
Pediatrics 1997 This guide has been developed jointly by
the American Academy of Pediatrics and the American
College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists, and is
designed for use by all personnel involved in the care
of pregnant women, their foetuses, and their neonates.
Sovereign Equality and Moral Disagreement Brad Roth
2011-11-03 The boundaries of the international order's
pluralism remain variable, and relative convergences in
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aspects, environmental concentrations and sources,
modelling approaches, interactions with biota, and
ecological implications. To provide a broader
perspective, the book also discusses lessons learned
from nanomaterials and the implications of plastic
debris for regulation, politics, economy, and society.
In a research field that is rapidly evolving, it offers
a solid overview for environmental chemists, engineers,
and toxicologists, as well as water managers and policymakers.
EAEDC Advocacy Guide Patricia Baker 1998-01-01
Biology of Disease Nessar Ahmed 2007-01-24 Biology of
Disease describes the biology of many of the human
disorders and disease that are encountered in a clinical
setting. It is designed for first and second year
students in biomedical science programs and will also be
a highly effective reference for health science
professionals as well as being valuable to students
beginning medical school. Real cases are used to
illustrate the importance of biology in understanding
the causes of diseases, as well as in diagnosis and
therapy.
Principles of Bone Biology John P. Bilezikian 2008-09-29
Principles of Bone Biology provides the most
comprehensive, authoritative reference on the study of
bone biology and related diseases. It is the essential
resource for anyone involved in the study of bone
biology. Bone research in recent years has generated
enormous attention, mainly because of the broad public
health implications of osteoporosis and related bone
disorders. Provides a "one-stop" shop. There is no need
to search through many research journals or books to
glean the information one wants...it is all in one
source written by the experts in the field The essential
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resource for anyone involved in the study of bones and
bone diseases Takes the reader from the basic elements
of fundamental research to the most sophisticated
concepts in therapeutics Readers can easily search and
locate information quickly as it will be online with
this new edition
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning
scientist offers his unorthodox approach to
childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking
about parenting and its conventions” (Amy Chua, author
of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like many
parents, you might ask family and friends for advice
when faced with important choices about how to raise
your kids. You might turn to parenting books or simply
rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But
when Dalton Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and fullblown nerd, needed childrearing advice, he turned to
scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of
those experiments, from bribing his kids to do math
(since studies show conditional cash transfers improved
educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching
them impulse control by giving them weird names (because
evidence shows kids with unique names learn not to react
when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy
(because fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids).
Conley encourages parents to draw on the latest data to
rear children, if only because that level of engagement
with kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately
these experiments are very loving, and the outcomes are
redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you
everything you need to know about the latest literature
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on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
Metabolic Bone Disease and Clinically Related Disorders
Louis V. Avioli 1997-10-08 Metabolic Bone Disease, Third
Edition is the new, expanded edition of the classic
text, featuring the latest advancements and research
information in this fast-moving field. The Third Edition
includes the most up-to-date information on molecular
mechanisms, basic biology, pathophysiology, and
diagnosis and management strategies of metabolic bone
disease. Key Features * Edited by "fathers of the field"
* An expanded version of a classic AP text * Complete
coverage of a fast-growing field
The global elimination of congenital syphilis: rationale
and strategy for action Stephanie Meredith 2007
Lippincott Williams and Wilkins' Comprehensive Medical
Assisting Judy Kronenberger 2012-03 We're pleased to
introduce the fourth edition of Lippincott Williams &
Wilkins' Comprehensive Medical Assisting, the medical
assisting text designed to meet your challenges. This
dynamic package of text and resources represent more
than just a textbook, instead providing a suite of
learning resources. This is the one text aimed at making
sure that every graduate can quickly change their cap
and gown for a set of scrubs and immediately be a vital
member of the medical office. We do this by: Providing
the content in an engaging style that speaks to
students. Putting pedagogy to work in the text through
key features like patient education boxes, competency
checklists, procedure boxes, etc. Placing students in
the real environment in through our web-based EMR and
PMS software package. Showing what we teach through
skills videos that demonstrate the procedures and skills
described. Constantly reinforcing the learning through
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additional online ancillaries including animations, ESL
resources, etc. Helping instructors lessen planning
time, with robust instructor resources. A competency
spreadsheet helps faculty members and students track
their progress through the material. New content in the
fourth edition focuses on addressing crucial changes in
policy and technology. Without changing the engaging
writing style we're known for, we've made sure that the
content is up-to-date and in-line with the needs of the
market. We've added content on emergency preparedness, a
crucial topic in today's medical office. In addition,
instructors will be happy to find the latest CAAHEP and
ABHES competencies clearly addressed throughout the
text.
Essentials of Anatomy and Physiology Gerard J. Tortora
2012 Like its predecessors, this new edition offers a
balanced introduction to the human body especially
developed to meet the needs of the one–semester course.
It provides an effective blend of stunning art and
clearly written text to illuminate the complexities of
the human body. Class–tested pedagogy is woven into the
narrative and figures to ensure that students gain a
solid understanding of the material.
Trees at Work Forest Service (U S 2017 This guide
showcases the increasing interest in ecosystem services,
discusses the motivations for valuations of FES (forest
ecosystem services) at the State level, and places this
work in the context of economic accounting. Readers may
be interested in this report to expand their
understanding of approaches used and value forest
ecosystem services. However, the intended target
audience for this report is State forestry officials
charged with requesting, selecting, guiding, and
evaluating the results of FES assessments in their
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states. Foresters, construction officials utilizing
forest based products, educators, instructors and
students in the fields of environmental science and
forestry, environmentalists, and investors in the forest
products category may also be interested in this work.
Check out our Environment & Nature resources collection
here:https://bookstore.gpo.gov/catalog/environment-natur
e Trees & Forests collection
here:https://bookstore.gpo.gov/catalog/environment-natur
e Water Management collection here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/catalog/water-management
Health Services in Latin America and Asia José Núñez del
Arco 2001 Whether one looks at the challenges of health
reforms in Colombia and the Philippines, the impact of
market mechanisms on health in Vietnam, or the success
of immunization programs in Central America, examining
best practices in health sector development provides
practical solutions to health issues. Health Services in
Latin America and Asia examines just such issues in two
of the world's key developing regions. It includes case
studies and cross-regional analyses of changes in basic
health services, challenges for social health insurance,
improvements in the equity and efficacy of health
services, and changes in public and private sector roles
in health care delivery. Drawing on the rich diversity
of experiences, often in response to similar problems,
this book offers an opportunity to learn from mistakes
made and successes achieved.
Bioenergetics Chong H. Kim 2012-12-06 The emergence of
the Biochemical Sciences is underlined by the FAOB
symposium in Seoul and highlighted by this Satellite
meeting on the "New Bioenergetics. " Classical
mitochondrial electron transfer and energy coupling is
now complemented by the emerging molecular biology of
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the respiratory chain which is studied hand in hand with
the recognition of mitochondrial disease as a major and
emerging study in the basic and clinical medical
sciences. Thus, this symposium has achieved an important
balance of the fundamental and applied aspects of
bioenergetics in the modern setting of molecular biology
and mitochondrial disease. At the same time, the
symposium takes note not only of the emerging excellence
of Biochemical Studies in the Orient and indeed in Korea
itself, but also retrospectively enjoys the history of
electron transport and energy conservation as
represented by the triumvirate ofYagi, King and Slater.
Many thanks are due Drs. Kim and Ozawa for their elegant
organization of this meeting and its juxtaposition to
the FAOB Congress. Britton Chance April 2, 1990 v
PREFACE This book contains the contributed papers
presented at the "International Symposium on
Bioenergetics: Molecular Biology, Biochemistry and
Pathology", held in Seoul, Korea, August 18-21, 1989,
sponsored by International Union of Biochemistry (as ruB
Symposium No. 191) and Ewha Womans University, Seoul,
Korea. The symposium was held in honor of Professor
Kunio Yagi to commemorate his 70th birthday.
Forest Landscape Management United States. Forest
Service. Northern Region 1972
The Human Respiratory System Jean-Simon Labrecque 2006
Climate Change and Aviation Stefan Gossling 2012-05-04
Trends such as the massive growth in availability of air
travel and air freight are among those which have led to
aviation becoming one of the fastest growing emitters of
greenhouse gases. These trends have also caused a shift
in expectations of how we do business where we go on
holiday and what food and goods we can buy. For these
reasons aviation is (and is set to stay) high up on
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global political organizational and media agendas. This
textbook is the first to attempt a comprehensive review
of the topic bringing together an international team of
leading scientists. Starting with the science.
Designing Clinical Research Stephen B. Hulley 2011-11-30
Designing Clinical Research sets the standard for
providing a practical guide to planning, tabulating,
formulating, and implementing clinical research, with an
easy-to-read, uncomplicated presentation. This edition
incorporates current research methodology—including
molecular and genetic clinical research—and offers an
updated syllabus for conducting a clinical research
workshop. Emphasis is on common sense as the main
ingredient of good science. The book explains how to
choose well-focused research questions and details the
steps through all the elements of study design, data
collection, quality assurance, and basic grant-writing.
All chapters have been thoroughly revised, updated, and
made more user-friendly.
Emergency Management of Infectious Diseases Rachel L.
Chin 2014-05-14
Monthly Catalog of United States Government Publications
1981
The Economic Development of Latin America in the
Twentieth Century André A. Hofman 2000 Hofman, a
researcher with the Chile-based Economic Commission for
Latin America and the Caribbean, uses growth accounting
methods and previously unavailable long-term series data
to assess the economic performance of the region during
the century from a comparative and historical
perspective. In particular he compares Latin American
economies to those of advanced capitalist economies, to
newly industrialized economies, and to Spain and
Portugal because of the historical ties. He looks at the
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reasons for the poor or negative growth during the 1980s
and the apparent recovery in the 1990s and at such
problems as debt, income inequality, high inflation,
cyclical instability, and political and policy
instability. Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc.,
Portland, OR
Joint Report on Social Inclusion 2004 This report
contains the second generation of National Action Plans
against poverty and social exclusion which have been
prepared by the Member States and constitute a strong
political acknowledgement, three years after the Lisbon
Summit, of the continuing challenge to ensure social
inclusion across the European Union.
Dementia Workers' Compensation Board of British Columbia
2010-09
The Safety and Quality of Abortion Care in the United
States National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and
Medicine 2018-06-24 Abortion is a legal medical
procedure that has been provided to millions of American
women. Since the Institute of Medicine first reviewed
the health implications of national legalized abortion
in 1975, there has been a plethora of related scientific
research, including well-designed randomized clinical
trials, systematic reviews, and epidemiological studies
examining abortion care. This research has focused on
examining the relative safety of abortion methods and
the appropriateness of methods for different clinical
circumstances. With this growing body of research,
earlier abortion methods have been refined,
discontinued, and new approaches have been developed.
The Safety and Quality of Abortion Care in the United
States offers a comprehensive review of the current
state of the science related to the provision of safe,
high-quality abortion services in the United States.
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This report considers 8 research questions and presents
conclusions, including gaps in research.
Taking an Exposure History Arthur L. Frank 2001
Carbon Nanotubes Michael J. O’Connell 2018-10-03 Since
their discovery more than a decade ago, carbon nanotubes
(CNTs) have held scientists and engineers in captive
fascination, seated on the verge of enormous
breakthroughs in areas such as medicine, electronics,
and materials science, to name but a few. Taking a broad
look at CNTs and the tools used to study them, Carbon
Nanotubes: Properties and Applications comprises the
efforts of leading nanotube researchers led by Michael
O’Connell, protégé of the late father of nanotechnology,
Richard Smalley. Each chapter is a self-contained
treatise on various aspects of CNT synthesis,
characterization, modification, and applications. The
book opens with a general introduction to the basic
characteristics and the history of CNTs, followed by
discussions on synthesis methods and the growth of
“peapod” structures. Coverage then moves to electronic
properties and band structures of single-wall nanotubes
(SWNTs), magnetic properties, Raman spectroscopy of
electronic and chemical behavior, and electromechanical
properties and applications in NEMS
(nanoelectromechanical systems). Turning to
applications, the final sections of the book explore
mechanical properties of SWNTs spun into fibers,
sidewall functionalization in composites, and using
SWNTs as tips for scanning probe microscopes. Taking a
fresh look at this burgeoning field, Carbon Nanotubes:
Properties and Applications points the way toward making
CNTs commercially viable.
Anatomy & Physiology 2016
Electrospun Nanofibers Mehdi Afshari 2016-09-13
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Electrospun Nanofibers covers advances in the
electrospinning process including characterization,
testing and modeling of electrospun nanofibers, and
electrospinning for particular fiber types and
applications. Electrospun Nanofibers offers systematic
and comprehensive coverage for academic researchers,
industry professionals, and postgraduate students
working in the field of fiber science. Electrospinning
is the most commercially successful process for the
production of nanofibers and rising demand is driving
research and development in this field. Rapid progress
is being made both in terms of the electrospinning
process and in the production of nanofibers with
superior chemical and physical properties.
Electrospinning is becoming more efficient and more
specialized in order to produce particular fiber types
such as bicomponent and composite fibers, patterned and
3D nanofibers, carbon nanofibers and nanotubes, and
nanofibers derived from chitosan. Provides systematic
and comprehensive coverage of the manufacture,
properties, and applications of nanofibers Covers recent
developments in nanofibers materials including
electrospinning of bicomponent, chitosan, carbon, and
conductive fibers Brings together expertise from
academia and industry to provide comprehensive, up-todate information on nanofiber research and development
Offers systematic and comprehensive coverage for
academic researchers, industry professionals, and
postgraduate students working in the field of fiber
science
Stem Cells Ariff Bongso 2011 Stem cell biology has drawn
tremendous interest in recent years as it promises cures
for a variety of incurable diseases. This book deals
with the basic and clinical aspects of stem cell
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research and involves work on the full spectrum of stem
cells isolated today. It also covers the conversion of
stem cell types into a variety of useful tissues which
may be used in the future for transplantation therapy.
It is thus aimed at undergraduates, postgraduates,
scientists, embryologists, doctors, tissue engineers and
anyone who wishes to gain some insight into stem cell
biology. This book is important as it is comprehensive
and covers all aspects of stem cell biology, from basic
research to clinical applications. It will have 33
chapters written by renowned stem cell scientists
worldwide. It will be up-to-date and all the chapters
include self-explanatory figures, color photographs,
graphics and tables. It will be easy to read and give
the reader a complete understanding and state of the art
of the exciting science and its applications.
Perinatal AIDS 1988
Concepts of Biology Samantha Fowler 2018-01-07 Concepts
of Biology is designed for the single-semester
introduction to biology course for non-science majors,
which for many students is their only college-level
science course. As such, this course represents an
important opportunity for students to develop the
necessary knowledge, tools, and skills to make informed
decisions as they continue with their lives. Rather than
being mired down with facts and vocabulary, the typical
non-science major student needs information presented in
a way that is easy to read and understand. Even more
importantly, the content should be meaningful. Students
do much better when they understand why biology is
relevant to their everyday lives. For these reasons,
Concepts of Biology is grounded on an evolutionary basis
and includes exciting features that highlight careers in
the biological sciences and everyday applications of the
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concepts at hand.We also strive to show the
interconnectedness of topics within this extremely broad
discipline. In order to meet the needs of today's
instructors and students, we maintain the overall
organization and coverage found in most syllabi for this
course. A strength of Concepts of Biology is that
instructors can customize the book, adapting it to the
approach that works best in their classroom. Concepts of
Biology also includes an innovative art program that
incorporates critical thinking and clicker questions to
help students understand--and apply--key concepts.
Fungal Toxins Solomon Kadis 2016-03-16 Microbial Toxins:
A Comprehensive Treatise, Volume VIII, Fungal Toxins is
devoted to topics related to algal and fungal toxins and
includes critically reviewed articles from different
experts in related fields. The text is divided into
three sections. Section A covers coumarins — its
isolation, identification, biological action, natural
occurrence, and uses. Section B deals with the
epizootiology, clinical characteristics, and
pathological findings of Stachybotryotoxicosis. Section
C talks about phytopathogenic and helminthosporium
toxins, toxic peptides found in Amanita species as well
as other mushroom toxins, compounds accumulating in
plants after an infection, and ergot. The book is
recommended for microbiologists and toxicologists,
especially those who would like to know more about the
toxins produced by algae and fungi and their effects.
Educating Children with Fragile X Syndrome Denise DewHughes 2003-12-16 What is Fragile X? The most common
inherited cause of learning difficulties, affecting a
child's ability to tackle key areas such as literacy and
numeracy, and causing behaviour problems and social
anxiety. What can teachers do to help children with
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Fragile X become more effective learners? This
definitive text will provide essential support and
information for teachers with the expertise of an
international field of researchers, whose variety of
perspectives contribute to a unique, multi-professional
approach. Each chapter of the book suggests practical
intervention strategies, based on sound educational
principles expressed in clear non-specific terms. A
range of important topics are considered, including: *
the physical and behavioural characteristics of Fragile
X * the effects of Fragile X on learning * medication
and therapy * related conditions such as autism and
attention deficit disorders. Breaking down the barriers
of professional practice, this book establishes the
groundwork for successful and valuable multiprofessional teamwork. By providing immediate access to
a body of empirical knowledge and advice from other
disciplines, it will encourage teachers to incorporate
this approach into their own practice. Everyone
responsible for the education of a child with Fragile X
syndrome should read this book.
Breathe Safer 2011
From Chance to Choice Allen Buchanan 2001-11-12 This
book, written by four internationally renowned
bioethicists and first published in 2000, was the first
systematic treatment of the fundamental ethical issues
underlying the application of genetic technologies to
human beings. Probing the implications of the remarkable
advances in genetics, the authors ask how should these
affect our understanding of distributive justice,
equality of opportunity, the rights and obligations as
parents, the meaning of disability, and the role of the
concept of human nature in ethical theory and practice.
The book offers a historical context to contemporary
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debate over the use of these technologies by examining
the eugenics movement of the late nineteenth and early
twentieth centuries. The questions raised in this book
will be of interest to any reflective reader concerned
about science and society and the rapid development of
biotechnology, as well as to professionals in such areas
as philosophy, bioethics, medical ethics, health
management, law, and political science.
Monthly Catalogue, United States Public Documents 1981
Immunologic Concepts in Transfusion Medicine Robert W
Maitta 2019-08-27 Immunological Concepts in Transfusion
Medicine provides a thorough discussion of the immune
aspects of blood component transfusion, with in-depth
information on the intricacies of immune responses to
blood components and the immune processes that may be
initiated in response to blood exposure. Written to
increase knowledge and awareness of immune challenges
such as alloimmunization and transfusion-related acute
lung injury, this title bridges current basic scientific
discoveries and the potential effects seen in blood
recipients. Complies the knowledge and expertise of Dr.
Robert Maitta, an expert in immune responses and
antibody function/structure studies. Helps clinicians in
the daily practice of caring for patients in need of
transfusion support, as well as physicians in training
when considering utilizing blood transfusions in a
limited scope or in the setting of massive transfusion.
Includes an immunology primer as an introduction to indepth chapters covering allergic immune reactions to
blood components, transfusion-related immunomodulation,
fetal and neonatal alloimmune thrombocytopenia and
neonatal neuthropenia, complications of haploidentical
and mismatched HSC transplantation, chimeric antibody
receptor therapies, and much more. Consolidates today’s
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single, convenient resource.

available information on this timely topic into a
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